
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Special Meeting of the Greenwich Board of 
Education Budget Committee, to be held on Friday, October 14, 2022, at 
9:00 a.m., at Havemeyer Building, 290 Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, CT.  
Please click the link below to join the Webinar: 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82388675955 
Or Dial 646 931 3860 and use Webinar ID: 823 8867 5955 
 
The purpose of the special meeting is to conduct the following business: 
 

• Discussion of the proposed FY 24 capital budget. 
 
For any questions regarding accessing the meeting should contact Pat 
Spooner by email at pat_spooner@greenwich.k12.ct.us. 

 

Ms. Christina Downey 
Chair, Board of Education Budget Committee 
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